

February 2018

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for researching this role at Altwood Church of England School and looking into applying to work at our ambitious and successful school as second in science.

I am proud to have been Headteacher at Altwood School since September 2013. In that time the school has been on a path of continuous improvement with our recent Ofsted inspection endorsing the hard work and commitment of our students, staff, governors and parents. We are a school which values all of our community embedded in our core values of Faith, Hope and Joy which are integral to our vertical house system.

We now have a strong staff team who are committed to continual improvement and engaged with their own professional development in order to further raise student outcomes and all experience. I am particularly pleased with the progress made by the science team. Students speak highly of the teaching and learning experience they receive with many choosing to continue their studies to A Level. The science team are innovative and looking to continually drive up standards aiming to become an outstanding department within the school.

If you would like to be part of a successful and exciting team working in a school which is constantly progressing, feel that you have the skills and qualities to lead this area of our school and to make a significant improvement to the lives of our students, in terms of progress and attainment, then I would welcome an application from you.

Yours sincerely

Mr Neil Dimbleby Headteacher

Now May